



SCOPE/Eminence Awards/2024-25 26<sup>th</sup> June, 2024

Dear Chief Executive,

## Sub.: SCOPE Eminence Awards 2022-23 Extension of Last Date of Receipt of Nominations

This is further to our letter no. SCOPE/DG/ Eminence Awards/2024-25 dated 22<sup>nd</sup> May, 2024 inviting nominations for SCOPE Eminence Awards 2022-23. The last date of submitting the entries was 28<sup>th</sup> June, 2024.

Some of the PSEs have requested that they are in the process of collating information from their various units for finalizing the entries and hence would require more time to suffice timely submission to SCOPE. In response to their requests, it has been decided to extend the last date i.e. from Friday, 28<sup>th</sup> June, 2024 to Monday, 15<sup>th</sup> July, 2024.

It may please be noted that no further extension would be made in the last date for submission of entries. Kindly advise the concerned in your organisation for timely submission of Awards entries along with fees.

Further, subsequent to an orientation workshop of nodal officers of PSEs held on 11<sup>th</sup> June, 2024, repeated requests have been received from PSEs to hold another workshop to clarify queries and doubts related to filing nomination for the Awards. Keeping this in view, another orientation workshop of nodal officers of PSEs would be held shortly, the details of which would be shared with the nodal officers in due course.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Atul Sobti)

To: CHIEF EXECUTIVES OF ALL PSEs

Copy To: 1. DIRECTORS OF ALL PSEs
2. NODAL OFFICERS OF PSEs

## STANDING CONFERENCE OF PUBLIC ENTERPRISES